
 

 

June 10, 2014 
 
Mozilla Gigabit Foundation 
 
The Chattanooga Girls Leadership Academy student population is 26% Hispanic 
and increasing each year. The need to increase communication with this 
underserved population is important to our success as a school. Traditional 
communication through our school ESL teacher is limited in areas not directly 
related to schools.  
 
The Chattanooga Girls Leadership Academy is excited to partner with GigBridge to 
establish an innovative STEM and literacy improvement program. Seeking 
additional and alternative avenues to interact with our Hispanic population will 
benefit both parties. The Hispanic population will benefit by receiving a tool that 
will provide necessary information. CGLA will benefit by providing Hispanic girls 
with additional academic support to improve their literacy and comprehension.  
 
The skills and experience the girls at the Chattanooga Girls Leadership Academy 
will gain through the GigBridge initiative will support our efforts to secure their 
success academically, socially and financially. I strongly support the GigBridge 
initiative for the Hispanic community and Chattanooga Girls Leadership Academy. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Maryo C. Beck 
 
Maryo Beck, Associate Principal 
Chattanooga Girls Leadership Academy 
 
Elaine Swafford, Director 
Chattanooga Girls Leadership Academy 
 

1800 Bailey Avenue Chattanooga, Tennessee 37404 
Phone: 423 702-7230  Fax: 423-386-3005 

www.cglaonline.com 

http://www.cglaonline.com/

